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Please mark your calendar for Spring Parent Teacher Conferences, which will take place on Wednesday, 
February 26th and Thursday, February 27th from 5:30-8:00 pm. 
 
On Wednesday February 26th, Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held virtually through Microsoft 
Teams from 5:30 until 8:00pm.  Below are the links to schedule an appointment for both Chippewa 
Valley and Dakota teachers.  
 
STEP 1: Click the link below to sign up for a time slot with the teacher(s) of your choosing:   
 
Chippewa Valley Teachers: https://ptcfast.com/schools/Chippewa_Valley_High_School_9_12 
 
Dakota Teachers: https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Dakota_High_School   
 
On Thursday, February 27th, we will have in-person conferences from 5:30-8:00pm.  You do not need an 
appointment for in-person conferences, you may just drop in. 
We look forward to seeing you at Parent-Teacher Conferences. 
 
Chippewa Valley High School Administration 
 
 

 
 

 

 

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Chippewa_Valley_High_School_9_12
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Dakota_High_School
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/6rH7b8LtzNkE-ju6Szom6Q~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnveHWP0SGaHR0cHM6Ly9jaGlwcGV3YXZhbGxleS1teS5zaGFyZXBvaW50LmNvbS86eDovZy9wZXJzb25hbC9zd2hpdGUwMV9jdnNfazEyX21pX3VzL0ViWlBmamZLVzFWQnFHdjhYcTdBd3VnQi1ZV282ajJqVTFEV25pQWVIcXBYZmc_ZT1UbkNGYzhXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmXUVq7cZZpl3d9SGVJyaWJhbnQyNTc0QHNiY2dsb2JhbC5uZXRYBAAAAAE~

